
Congratulations, 
Center for Advanced Research 

and Technology (CART)!

The Canopy project is grateful to feature your 
inspiring work in a national effort to build better 
collective knowledge about innovative schools. 

Explore all the schools in the Canopy here: 
www.canopyschools.org 

The Canopy is a collaborative project involving dozens of education organizations, stewarded by

http://www.canopyschools.org

